
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 11/18/2011 5:00:55 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Solar Program 

Hi Meredith
I just called but I guess I missed you. I will give you a call next 
week. I am just back from vacation and trying to catch up on all my 
back work. I think my voicemail is full.
Mary Jo

%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%

Mary Jo Borak

Energy Division

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333 (work)

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 4:49 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: Solar Program

Hi Mary Jo,

When you get a chance I was hoping to chat with you about our solar 
program. There is a lot of discussion on solar in the Central Valley 
right now and I wanted to fill you in on what we are doing. Please call

SB GT&S 0318349

mailto:bor@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.coml


me when you get a chance.

Hope you are a doing well. Have a great weekend.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-828-5765

SB GT&S 0318350


